PLYMPTON COUNCIL ON AGING MINUTES - JANUARY 9, 2017

Members Present: Dot Cushman, Shirley Martin, Pat Mustacaros, Chris Maiorano, Evie
Hannigan

Attending: Joanne Barrow, Ellen Wilson

The Council on Aging met at the Town House on January 9, 2017 at 10:30 am with Chris
Maiorano presiding. The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Chris Maiorano reports that she has met with the candidates for the Director position. All of
the candidates are well qualified. The next step in the process is for the applicants to meet with
the Board for recommendation. Candidate Ellen Wilson attended today’s meeting.

Chris reports that there is lack of interest in the Walking Group. Pat reports two new people
have expressed an interest in joining the group. Attendance for the “Cookies, Carols and
Cocoa” event held at the library was disappointing. Those who did attend had a good time.
After some discussion the February event will be postponed until March.

Senior Aide —Jim Mustacaros reports that his clients are doing well.

Old Colony Elder Services — Pat Mustacaros reported there was no meeting in December.
Treasurer’s Report: Town: $3,979.85; Handy: $4,484.00.

Meeting Adjourned at 12:00 noon.

Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Hannigan



